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From: Senior Coast Guard Officer, Philippines
To: Commander, Fourteenth Coast Guard District (dcs)

Subj: Philippine Loran Operations: information concerning
Ref: (a) My 1tr 4950/3260 of 18 MAR 75
1. Enclosure (1) is forwarded for your information.

2. It is noted that the capital outlay anticipated is considered minor
in relation to other governmental expenditures and therefore the word
:m1n?r“ was to insure no misunderstanding at the Department of State
evel,

3. CG LORTAD personnel are presently conducting an updated and more
comprehensive material condition survey of each station. It is expected
the cost data will be available in May.

4, Although the established Loran-A school has not been utilized, LORTAD
personnel %EH, MK and ET) will be conducting a one-week school at LORSTA

Naulo Point from 31 March to 7 April at the request of the Philippine
Coast Guard. An evaluation will be made and forwarded.

L. J. BLACK, JR.
Acting

Encl: (1) AMEMBASSY MANILA (C) 3754 of 25 MAR 75
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